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Padel Tennis

Volunteers Needed
12th May 2023

To all Tennis and Squash Members

Our clubis looking at the possibility of adding 2 Padel courts to our facility .
One of our members, Mark Molnar , has stepped up to lead this project.

However,we need some volunteers with relevant skills to form a team to work
with Mark.

Areas to be addressed are:

o Design / Location / Access / our Lease / Planning / Groundworks / Padel
suppliers list / Tender document / Fundraising / Financial projections etc.

If you would like to be involved in this project please email your interest by the end
of May to Bill Jackson ( bill55jacko@outlook.com ) who will coordinate the

responses.

Thank you.
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